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lynn andrewski
142 n mast st
goffstown, NH 03045

December 16, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

Our state is very beautiful. I enjoy every bit of it and huge power lines will deface our beautiful state !
No Northern Pass !

Sincerely,
lynn andrewski

mailto:hikerv60@comcast.net
mailto:Pamela.Monroe@sec.nh.gov

